
 

 

 

 
Primary & Nurture Summer Term 2020 Curriculum Offer 

 
At Sutton House Academy we understand the barriers our pupils face 
as they transition back to school, following the COVID-19 pandemic.  
Therefore, we have adapted our curriculum to meet their needs. 

Transition back will be slow to allow pupils to adjust to change.  
Pupils will attend initial sessions with a high staff ratio to give pupils 
confidence that most things at school have remained the same and 
support them to deal with the things that have changed.  Staff will 
use visual timetables, to introduce a fun hand washing routine 
throughout their time at school.  Staff will spend time with pupils 
through craft activities, outdoor activities and physical activities.  
These include gardening, painting, various sports indoor and 
outdoor, outdoor sand and mud kitchen area, crafting, art activities 
to build their confidence, support independence and ease concerns. 

Learning will be led by individual pupil’s EHCP needs and we will 
ensure during the first few weeks their communication, social and 
sensory needs are supported to allow them to adapt to change and 
support a successful transition back to school.   


